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Garfield County School District (GCSD) provides assurances that it will follow procedures in 
accordance with Federal and State law and USBE Rules, including compliance with the USBE and 
Federal Programs. 
 
State and federal legislation often rely on free and reduced-price school meal eligibility as an 

indicator of student socioeconomic status, which helps determine critical supports that schools 

receive, such as Title I funding under the Every Student Succeeds Act. 

Lunch applications are found on your child’s ASPIRE account.  

▪ Log in to each child in ASPIRE. 

▪ Scroll down on the right side of the screen to find the Free/Reduced Meal Application 

box.  

▪ Click on the box. 

▪ Then follow the directions.  

▪ You may apply in English or Spanish. 

Paper applications are available in your school office. However, you are encouraged to complete 

an online application instead of a paper application if you are able. The online application has 

the same requirements and will ask you for the same information as the paper application. 

Visit to begin or to learn more about the online application process. Contact Laura Adams at 

laura.adams@garfk12.org if you have any questions about the online application. 

 

For additional benefits: 

To find out how to apply for Utah SNAP or other assistance benefits, contact your local 

assistance office or call 2-1-1, (888) 826-9790 or visit http://www.211ut.org. 


